
We give thanks ..

Dear God,

We give thanks to You, our Lord and Savior Jesus Christ,
for another beautiful day with our loved ones.

As we conduct our day, You are forever in our hearts and thoughts.
We ask for your love, guidance, and protection in everything we do.

Please watch over those who mean the most to us.
Please guide our decisions with Your love in our hearts.

We love You and give thanks for this day because this day,
as every day, is Your gift to us.

Amen.



Dates for your Calendar
Term 3, 2024

Monday 29th July Grandparents Day - Details below
Wednesday 31st July 100 Days of Prep Parade at 8:50am
Thursday 8th August Cana Feast Day Donut Fundraiser - Details below
Saturday 17th August Celebrating Cana’s 20 Year Anniversary - Flyer below
Wednesday 21st August Book Week Parade at 8:50am - Details to follow.
Thursday 22nd August Cana Mini Olympics
Friday 30th August Friday Night Cana Bingo at 6pm in the Cana Hall- Details below

2024 Sacrament Dates

Grade 4 - Holy Communion Sacrament Day - Saturday 27th July 11:30am (4S) & 1:00pm (4C) session

Book Club

On Monday Book Club was handed out to all the students. Please note that we are not accepting cash at the

school. If you would like to place an order can you please submit your request online by visiting the website

scholastic.com.au/LOOP or download the LOOP app.

Grandparents Day

On Monday 29th July we will be celebrating Grandparents Day.

Time: For children with surnames beginning A-H 9.15 - 10.15am session (1)

Time: For children with surnames beginning I-P 11.30 - 12.30pm session (2)

Time: For children with surnames beginning Q-Z 2.00 – 3:00pm session (3)

The carpark will be open 10 min before and after each session. Please do not arrive any earlier as this will hold

up traffic in the street.

GRADES PREP, 1, and 2 - Please supply savoury.

Eg. sandwiches, cheese platter, croissants, fruit platter etc.

GRADES 3, 4, 5 AND 6 - Please supply sweets.

Eg. sliced tea cake, lamingtons, muffins, scones, pancakes, biscuits etc.

Can we please ask that food is brought in with the Grandparents at their session. Parents please do not drop

off the food with your children in the morning. Thank you.

Morning and Afternoon Pick-up

We have been informed by the council that they will be patrolling the area during the morning and afternoon

pick-up times. We have received numerous complaints from the residents around the school, advising us that

members of our school community are blocking roundabouts and driveways during these times.

May we ask that you only approach the school gates once they are open, this is from 8:30am and at 3:00pm. No

earlier as this is causing a build-up of traffic around the school.

Also remember there is to be NO RIGHT HAND TURN into the school carpark.

http://scholastic.com.au/LOOP


Raising Kids in a Digital World

It was a fantastic insight and informative session provided by the hosts of “Informer and

Empower - Digital Safety and Wellbeing”. Below are some of the comments we received from

parents after the session…

“The Inform and Empower parent night with Marty & Carley was both fantastic and frightening at the
same time. Knowing that we are living in a world where our children are immersed in technology daily
and the consequences of a momentary lapse of judgement by some kids can be quite severe. Cana
parents were given invaluable advice on how to safely manage online activities and reminded of the
importance of vigilantly monitoring their child’s online behaviour. We heard about how we can better
manage those difficult conversations with our kids and ensure we are the people they come to when
they have a problem. It was 90 minutes well spent.”

Vanessa Coulter (1G & 3M)

“Marty and Carley were brilliant! Honest, non judgemental and provided expert advice. A family screen
time plan is going to be a game changer in our home. So glad our school is involved.”

Kristy-Lee Mussel (3K & 5S)

Very informative and relatable. I was all ears, provided many strategies that could be implemented at
home.

PJ Jose (4S & 5S)



Interschool Sports player of the week

Season 2, Round 2

Jayden Ngo
For showing great skills and leadership. Well Done!









Cana’s 20th Anniversary Celebration

At Cana we are celebrating our 20 Year Anniversary.

We warmly invite you to commemorate this special occasion.

Celebrations will include free family activities including jumping castles, petting zoo, face painting and

Pony Rides. There will also be food trucks available if you would like to purchase food on the day.

R.S.V.P via the link below

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdifsaF5_b94-c172-f2RM7rlKO_yj6r7mxTvziHQZD3-SK0Q/

viewform

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdifsaF5_b94-c172-f2RM7rlKO_yj6r7mxTvziHQZD3-SK0Q/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdifsaF5_b94-c172-f2RM7rlKO_yj6r7mxTvziHQZD3-SK0Q/viewform


Canteen Service

When placing an order please ensure you:

- Orders are placed via the QKR app.
- Need to make sure you select your child’s correct Grade.
- Each child’s order needs to be separate linking them to their Grade.
- Before completing the purchase make sure you have selected the correct Date and that all details are
correct.If there are any questions / issues please contact judefinafoods@gmail.com directly.

Please note some prices have changed for Term 3, updated menu below. Orders will need to be
placed via the QKR app by 9am on the day of the order. Lunch can be ordered EVERY Monday and
Wednesday. See attached instructions below to download the QKR app. If you have any questions
regarding the Canteen service please email judefinafoods@gmail.com

mailto:judefinafoods@gmail.com
mailto:judefinafoods@gmail.com


Parents/Families,

Parents we all need to be in partnership and to always be respectful of each other

during all interactions - face to face or on social media. We are role models for our

children and need to be reflective of our communications and actions.

If there are any concerns please see your child’s classroom teacher as the first point of

contact, or you can contact the Principal on principal@canahillside.catholic.edu.au

CANA CODE OF CONDUCT - Shared Behaviour Expectations

At Cana we are guided by the teachings of our Catholic Faith.

Our Vision reminds us we are...

● United in Faith
● United in Learning
● United in Wellbeing
● United in shaping our world

Every person at Cana has a right to be respected, safe and provided with appropriate learning
opportunities and also enjoy positive relationships.

Therefore, we all follow a Code of Conduct which outlines expected behaviours for

Staff, Students and Parents within the Cana Catholic school community.

Staff at Cana Catholic Primary School will:

● Treat students and families with respect.
● Know their students and families.
● Prepare lessons carefully to meet the needs and abilities of all students and provide

opportunities to demonstrate growth in learning.
● Inform parents about their child's academic achievements, challenges and set future

goals collaboratively.
● Work with families and other agencies, when appropriate, to support students

experience success in learning and relationships.
● Teach and promote positive social and emotional aspects of learning.
● Investigate incidents carefully and promptly listening to both sides and communicate

incidents with parents as required.
● Ensure the classroom and other areas of the school provide a safe, engaging

learning/playing environment.
● Involve students in developing classroom rules.
● Teach school rules and monitor they are upheld across the school.
● Uphold policies provided by Melbourne Archdiocese of Catholic Schools ( MACS)

mailto:principal@canahillside.catholic.edu.au


Students at Cana Catholic Primary School will:

● Treat staff and other students with respect.
● Demonstrate honesty and accept responsibility for your choses.
● Do not use mobile phone during school hours – Mobile phones will be kept safe with

classroom teachers.
● Do not use any computers / iPads inappropriately.
● Be punctual and observe school times/schedules.
● Work hard in class and allow others to learn.
● Look after other people in the school.
● Report bullying or any accident or other incident to staff.
● Be respectful in all communication when using social media.
● Respect and follow the agreed class rules and school rules:

o Follow instructions
o Keep hands and feet and objects to yourself
o Speak appropriately
o Listen to the Speaker
o Take care of all property
o Move Safely

Parents/Guardians at Cana Catholic Primary School will:

● Treat /communicate with staff respectfully.
● Treat /communicate with other families and other children with respect.
● Do not place hands on any other student e.g. touch their arm / shoulder etc.
● Be respectful in all communication when using social media.
● Do not name or discuss other children / families or staff members on any social media

platform.
● Do not take photos of other children / adults and post on any social media platform.
● Do not take photos of other children when attending school events.
● Ensure their child(ren) are punctual, wearing correct school uniform and provide

adequate nutritional food.
● Ensure on schooldays children arrive well rested and ready for learning.
● Inform the school when and why their child is not at school via School App Audiri before

school.
● Model good/positive behaviour/language to their children, particularly on school site.
● Respect and uphold school rules.
● Park appropriately and encourage safe use of the school crossing and respect the school

crossing supervisor.
● Notify the school of their child's learning and /or wellbeing needs. Provide the school

with copies of any medical reports/recommendations.
● Respect and follow school rules.
● Follow the Cana email protocols.
● Uphold policies provided by Melbourne Archdiocese of Catholic Schools ( MACS) Eg:

Enrolment Policy , Child Safe Policy.






























